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December 06, 2017 

 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street  

P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 

Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 

 

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

 

Re: OEB File No. EB-2017-0072 
Renfrew Hydro Inc. 
2018 IRM Rate Application 
Response to Draft Decision and Rate Order 

          

Dear Ms. Walli 

 

Renfrew Hydro Inc. (RHI) has reviewed the Board’s Draft Decision and Order issued December 01, 2017 

with respect to the above noted proceeding.  

 

RHI confirms the results of the rate model provided along with the Tariff of Rates and Charges as 

shown in Schedule A of the Draft Decision and Order to be complete and accurate. 

 

Should the Board or OEB Staff have questions regarding this matter please contact Cindy Marshall at 

cmarshall@renfrewhydro.com or myself at bnippard@renfrewhydro.com. 

 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Bill Nippard 
President 
Renfrew Hydro Inc. 
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